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7:30 am 

 
 
The following members were present:  Casey Janosik, Michelle Adams, Angel Giarraffa, Melisse 
Ports, and Melissa Galbraith. 
 
Ms. Adams informed the Committee that our projections for the upcoming school year are down. 
As a result, we are only eligible for a half-time assistant principal.  However, due to the fact that 
we will be getting an intermediate STAR program, we are entitled to a full-time AP.  The Special 
Ed department will be paying one-half of the assistant principal’s salary.  We still need to hire a 
teacher and an aide for that position. 
 
Ms. Adams is working on the budget.  It is due next week. It appears that we will have 
approximately $80,000.00 to spend for supplies and running the school next year. We will also 
have carryover monies but are not sure how much that will be or when it will hit our budget. 
 
Ms. Adams was pleased to announce that Sue Morrow has the highest MAP scores in science 
in the District. Dr. Jara and Dr. Mancl are very pleased, and she will share that news with the 
staff and the stakeholders. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 a.m. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for March 6, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


